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Dear Jonathan,

During our meeting this morning you suggested that I write my concerns
about allowing a late night food vendor on the North-East corner of
10th and Massachusetts.  I am opposed to having a late night vendor
next to my business because I believe it will increase my liability
and will increase extra work for my staff in terms of security and
clean up.  However, I am not opposed to having the business operate on
the South West corner of 10th Street.

Due to the additional liability licensed business possess, it seems
fair to me that there should be an additional level of approval for
food vendors trying to operate within 75’ of a licensed business. I
propose that the signature should be required from the business owner
of the licensed business, due to the extra liability.

Sincerely,

Nick
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